
 



 

Translation of the attached communication from the Shiromani Gurudwara 

Parbandhak Committe (SGPC) Religious Affairs Wing. The SGPC is the Apex Sikh 

body managing Sikh Shrines in Punjab, India. 

 

Date: August 13th, 2019 

 

Ref# : 39011 

 

Dear Dr. Arvinder Singh 

 

Your e mail has been received by our office, in which you have stated that you are 

working on Interfaith Dialogue. The Catholic and Sikh faiths have good relations. 

Both are making efforts to serve humanity. For the betterment of humanity both 

faiths provide spiritual, moral, and social guidance to their communities. 

 

The Shiromani Gurudwara Parbandhak Comitte’s Religious Affairs Wing is 

organizing Interfaith Dialogue on 08th November 2019, on the occasion of 550 Birth 

Anniversary of Guru Nanak Dev Ji. In regards to this Interfaith Dialogue, please 

recommend the names of religious figures from the Vatican as well as other faiths. 

Please send this information to the undersigned.  

Regards 

 

Balwinder Singh 

Secretary 

Shiromani Gurudwara Parbandhak Committe 

Amritsar, Punjab 

India 


